
Safer California 2020
A Conference To Promote Unintentional Injury Prevention 

For Children and Youth
 
Purpose: To increase success and action at the local community level across 
California, and to help end       
unintentional injury as the leading cause of death and hospitalization for children and 
youth through age 19.
 

This conference is a priority action item from the CA Unintentional Injury Prevention 
Strategic Plan Project.
 

When & Where: November 17 and 18, 2020 in Sacramento, CA at the Double Tree 
Hotel.
 

Who: Anyone working on children and youth unintentional injury prevention at the 
local and state level in    California (e.g. teen driver safety, child passenger safety, 
drowning, sleep suffocation, poisoning, burn/fire safety, window falls, sports related 
concussion safety, kids left in vehicles, driveway backovers, Safe Routes to School, 
and more).
 

Lead Organizations: California Coalition for Children’s Safety and Health is 
partnering with its many stakeholders and the California Department of Public 
Health, Injury and Violence Prevention Branch, Kids’ Plates Program.

How to Register or be Involved: On-line registration coming soon. To be involved or learn 
more contact  Catherine Barankin, Executive Director cbarankin@aol.com or Steve Barrow, 
Program Director CCCSH scbarrow88@gmail.com.

This conference is supported, in part, by the California Department of Public Health 
with funding from the Kid’s Plates Program.
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